Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
05/07/2020 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 John Errico



Announcement: 


We still don’t have much info on the Covid19 testing area yet. There will be a walk through today to get an idea of what will happen next. I will keep everyone informed as more information becomes available. 

During the town hall yesterday, it was announced that we will be looking to be performing 20,000 tests/day instead of the 10,000 tests/day originally stated. More information will come as this plan continues to develop.

The hospital is planning on lifting the moratorium on PTO this week. The Laboratory Medicine administration will not be lifting the moratorium at this time due to the ramp up of the COVID testing.  

Just a reminder that I am hoping to have a one on one with everyone. There is a signup sheet on my office door or you can just walk up to my office anytime. 

Cai brought up a suggestion that we shouldn't use all 3 of coag machines all day long and perhaps just use the extra until early morning rush is complete. We will adjust as needed for the time being but we will still use all 3 machines for now.
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